
 

 

 
PWK-0085  17/09  

 

July 8, 2020 
 Projects: 18-2252 and 15-1345 

 
CAWTHRA ROAD ENTRANCE TO PLAZA 

RIGHT TURNS ONLY:  July 8 – July 17, 2020 
 

• We are installing a watermain on Cawthra Road, south of Burnhamthorpe Road, 
in the southbound curb lane. 

• While we are doing this work, NO LEFT TURNS are allowed to/from the  
Cawthra Road plaza access. 

• Southbound traffic must use the Burnhamthorpe Road plaza access. 
• We apologise for any inconvenience during this necessary work. 

 
PROJECT UPDATES 
• The Region of Peel will always let you know if there are any major changes to the plans. 
• All the project notices are on line at peelregion.ca/pw/construction/miss/15-1345.htm. 
• Follow Peel Public Works on Twitter for service updates and changes. 
 

Construction statement regarding COVID-19 
• Critical infrastructure construction is an essential service. We’re keeping employees, 

contractors and the community safe by complying with provincial guidelines, physical 
distancing, using personal protective equipment, and adjusting work schedules and shifts. 

 
Grace Krasowski 
Project Manager, Wastewater Division 
905-791-7800, ext. 7820 
grace.krasowski@peelregion.ca  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Any questions or concerns about this notice can be directed to: 
Sandra LeFaucheur, Project Ambassador 
Public Works 
416-457-3889 

http://peelregion.ca/pw/construction/miss/15-1345.htm
http://www.twitter.com/peelpublicworks
https://www.ontario.ca/page/construction-site-health-and-safety-during-covid-19
mailto:grace.krasowski@peelregion.ca

